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Nitrosamine Statement   January 1st, 2024– Dec 31st, 2024 

Dates Covered: 

Authorized Company Representative: Brad Blankenship, Technical Manager, 
 Sigma Stretch Film 

 
 
This letter is to certify that Nitrosamine compounds are not used in the production of raw materials used to 
manufacture Sigma films nor are they introduced during Sigma’s manufacturing process.  Furthermore, 
because  the necessary conditions for their formation are not present in Sigma’s Stretch Film, their formation 
is not possible as a result of chemical  degradation. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brad Blankenship 
Technical Manager 
Sigma Stretch Film 

 


